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Tēnā koe I D Thompson 
 
Your request for official information, reference: HNZ00047557 
 
Thank you for your email on 10 May 2024, asking Health New Zealand | Te Whatu Ora (Health 
NZ) for the following under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):  

I am requesting a complete list of all GP/A&E clinics in New Zealand, registered in the 
last 12 months and their respective ESU. 
 

Response 
 
In respect of your request for information relating to GP and A&E clinics, Health NZ publishes a 
facility code table on its website. The information in the table, which is updated on a monthly basis, 
includes both facility types and opening dates. The relevant information can be found at: 
www.tewhatuora.govt.nz/for-health-professionals/data-and-statistics/nz-health-statistics/data-
references/code-tables/common-code-tables/#facility-code-table. 
 
With respect to the final part of your request, data on the number of enrolled service users by 
practice level is not made publicly available as it is commercially sensitive. As such, we are 
declining to provide this information pursuant to section 9(2)(b)(ii) of the Act, i.e. “…to protect the 
commercial position of the person who supplied the information, or who is the subject of the 
information”. 
 
How to get in touch 

If you have any questions, you can contact us at hnzOIA@Tewhatuora.govt.nz. 
 
If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to do this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
by phoning 0800 802 602.  
 
As this information may be of interest to other members of the public, Health NZ may proactively 
release a copy of this response on our website. All requester data, including your name and 
contact details, will be removed prior to release.  
  
Nāku iti noa, nā  

 
Astuti Balram 
Group Manager Primary Care 
Living Well, Commissioning 
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